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Word of Life

Africa

We ‘are in America! Butnotfor long....

After spending several days in Germany with the newest missionaries to Word of Life
Kenya, Eduard and Vanessa Schellenberg, we arrived in West Virginina. We were able to
spend a week with Christy's family and celebrate her mom's 83rd birthday. We were also
able to spend some time meeting with supparting churches in the Charleston area. It's
always good to be in AlImost Heaven West Virginia and spending time with God's people.

We then went to Lake George, New York, for a quick trip for a conference that we were
able to share about Word of Life in Africa at. We spent the first 13 years of our marriage
and ministry life in that area so it was good to be back and smell the pine trees, lakes,
fresh air and soak in the beauty of the area as well as catch up with old friends and make
some new ones.

A quick flight to Hudson, Florida, meant being able to celebrate the life of Mr. Robert
Zeimer, who had a great impact on John and many others during his life. He was the real
deal when it came to life discipleship and sharing Jesus with anyone he came into contact
with. It also meant that we could stay the week at Word of Life Florida to rest, catch up on
some work and school, and hang out with some life-long friends who have been involved in
Word of Life just as long as we have.

Saturday we will head to Dallas, Texas, for a few days to visit with John's side of the family
as well as catch up with our newest missionary to Word of Life South Africa, Michelle
Brooks! Please pray for her as she awaits her visa approval and support team to
established.
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Last leg of the trip will be to Liberia, Africa, with Country Directors, David and Lucy
Kiami. We will be in there from 19-30 October, as we join the team to host a medical
missions trip with a group from Connecticut. Prayers for safety for all involved and
more importantly, for SOULS TO BE SAVED!
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